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Dear Parents, Carers and Students, 

I wanted to write to firstly thank you for your support and partnership this past year as we have worked hard 

together to build on our successes and help NBA to flourish. 

Our staff and students have worked incredibly hard this year in order to lay the cornerstones of NBA's rise to 

excellence in all things from uniform to attendance, behaviour to learning, leading to the development of our 

vibrant and inclusive culture. Our continued partnership as staff, students and parents is key to making NBA 

the outstanding education provider of choice in the area. 

As you will know from the letter by our Education Director Simon Cox, I am due to move to my new role as 

Regional Executive Headteacher in September, this represents an exciting opportunity for me professionally 

because, within my new role, I will still very much be involved in NBAs onward journey. I will be supporting, 

challenging and leading across two Academies within E-Act, with NBA being a core responsibility, in order to 

reach our goals. 

I will work with our new Headteacher Mrs Paddock and the entire NBA team to ensure that our collective 

vision and aims are met so that our students can enjoy the very best education possible. I know, in Mrs 

Paddock, we are very fortunate to have an extremely passionate, experienced and successful educator and 

leader who will take NBA to the next level with our fantastic community on board. I will be walking on that 

journey with you all, every step of the way. I am sure you will all wish Mrs Paddock the very best of luck in her 

new role as Headteacher for NBA. 

We look forward to welcoming our students back in September, please see timings below. 

Tuesday 5 September 

Year 7 – arrive at 10:45 – school commences 11:00 

Year 12- arrive at 13:05 – school commences 13:20 

Wednesday 6 September 

All year groups arrive at 08:30 – school commences 08:40 

Have a safe and restful summer. 

Best wishes 

 
Mrs Michelle Scott 

Headteacher  
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